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Over the next two weeks, we look forward to partnering with you in education through our 
parent teacher conferences.  We love to celebrate the accomplishments of our students and 
your children as well as set goals for the rest of the year.  Thank you for taking time to join 
us on these important evenings. 

Dates to Remember�
Mark your calendars for a few fun events. 

Thursday, Oct. 13 1st evening of Parent Teacher Conferences 4:00 pm - 8:30 pm 

Friday, Oct. 14 Minds In Movement Walk-A-Thon 

Monday, Oct. 17 Terry Hall Skating Party 

Tuesday, Oct 18 2nd evening of Parent Teacher Conferences 4:00 pm - 8:30 pm 

Friday, Oct. 21 Popcorn Day 

Friday, Oct. 28 No School for Students, Teacher Professional Development 

Monday, Oct. 31 Halloween 
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Parent Teacher Conferences�
Conferences will be held on Thursday, October 13 and Tuesday, October 18 from 4:00 -
8:30. If you have not yet registered for conferences you still have time!  See the link below 
for information that was sent last week. 

Parent Teacher Conference Letter 

Parent teacher conference days are long days for our teachers.  Bauerwood Family Network 
graciously offered to provide a dinner and snacks for staff.  If you are interested in helping, 
click the link below. 

Sign-Up Genius for PTC Food 

Minds In Movement�
We are in the middle of our Minds In Movement Walk-a-Thon fundraiser.  Students and 
families have done an amazing job supporting our school so far and we are halfway to our 
goal. Students have enjoyed some fun spirit days and will be participating in board games 
on Monday.  Friday, we will be walking to complete the fundraiser.  This is the ONLY 
fundraiser we do all year, so please take the time to donate to our school and support the 
amazing things happening for our students. 

Minds In Movement Link 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iwCyn-KAIhYmZZZAthOavRpyhVztyyo85t7AtA0Yb3U/edit
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409044fa4a62dabf94-fall1
https://www.getmovinfundhub.com/event-webpage/62c57cc0bd79e
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Art� Opportunity�
Welcome to the Square 1 Art Fundraiser!  Your students will be creating a very special, art 
masterpiece that you may purchase on unique gifts and keepsakes to enjoy for a lifetime! 
Every order made will help you preserve the special memories of your child’s creative 
growth in a fun and inspiring way! 

Imagine the excitement and fun of sharing your child’s awesome art with family and 
friends! We look forward to an amazing fundraiser with Square 1 Art!  Keep a lookout for 
more details to come soon. 

JAWS� Swimming�
The Jenison Age Group Swim Team will begin their winter season in November. The season 
goes from late November until late February. Anyone interested in joining should attend a 
FREE trial day mid-November. Detailed information will be sent home to all Jenison 
students in late October. www.jenisonaquatics.org 

Halloween� Parties�
A few are asking when we will be celebrating Halloween because it is on a Monday.  We are 
planning on having our festivities on Monday, October 31.  Details will follow for each 
classroom teacher, but we will be having an all-building Halloween parade this year!  Stay 
tuned for more information. 

http://www.jenisonaquatics.org
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